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Russell Rutherford

From: Yvette.M.Viviani@hud.gov

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 6:14 AM

To: Robert.Tompkins@hklaw.com; David K. Bowsher

Cc: Stephen.A.Martin@hud.gov; Eugene.A.McGirt@hud.gov; Deborah.R.Snowden@hud.gov

Subject: Navigate FOIA Updates

Bob, David,

After our inquiries with our FOIA office regarding a status of the documents, we have learned that all inquiries related to
FOIA requests must go directly to the FOIA office. They have asked us to provide you with the contacts that can assist
you which I have copied here. At this time, Steve Martin and I will need to discontinue our bi-weekly calls to you relating
to this request.

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Thank you,
Yvette

Yvette Viviani, Chief
Department of Housing and Urban Development
Office of Housing Assistance Contract Administration Oversight
Contract Administration Branch
451 Seventh Street, SW, Room 6152
Washington, DC 20410
(202) 402-2366
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